
1. CHAIR’S OPENING REMARKS 

 The Chair welcomed to the meeting Susan Goldsmith and Lynsay 
Williams.  Susan and Lynsay had been appointed to the IJB as 
replacements for Julie McDowell and David Farquharson. 

 The Chair then referred to the Quality Scotland Annual Scottish Awards 
for Business Excellence 2016.  West Lothian Health and Social Care 
Partnership had won an award in the category Committed to Excellence 
Assessment.  The Chair congratulated Jim Forest and staff on their 
achievement. 

 


